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AN EVENING OF REFLECTION: WHAT DOES
SCRIPTURE SAY ABOUT THE LGBTQA+ COMMUNITY?

TUESDAY, JUNE 3 AT 7PM

June is Pride Month! Join Holy Family's One In Love LGBTQ+ Ministry for a
special presentation on Tuesday, June 3 at 7pm entitled: An Evening of
Reflection: What does Scripture say about the LGBTQA+ Community?

We invite you into a space of reflection, prayer, and open-hearted
conversation utilizing literary criticism to interpret and reflect on 7
passages in the Bible used to define Christian views of LGBTQA+ persons.
Our presenter, Anne Madsen, was raised in a Protestant “evangelical”
home, ordained and in ministry with The Salvation Army for 25 years,
completed the Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults and welcomed into
the Catholic faith in 2002.

The Bible speaks of love, justice, grace, and belonging. As we engage with
these sacred texts, let us consider how they reveal God's deep and
unwavering love for all people. May this time be one of grace, learning,
and deeper connection with God and one another.

Register at https://bit.ly/ScrRefapr25 or use the QR code for this event.




